
 
 

April 19rd, 2020.  
 

Until such time as the Ontario government lifts the state of emergency, operations at Library Bound 
Inc.’s Waterloo facility will be limited. 

- Print and A/V selectors based in Ontario will be working remotely.  Support staff and 
management are also available to help you.  Please reach out via email if you need assistance. 

- Our LBI West facility in Vancouver continues to catalogue and process material. 
- Our web ordering platform continues to be fully functional.  We are accepting both online and 

EDI orders, and procuring material from our suppliers. 

Thank you for your continuing support in these difficult times. 

 

Matt Clarke Duncan Hamilton Jeffrey Begley 
Chief Executive Officer Chief Financial Officer Chief Technology Officer 
 

  



 
 

 


